
 

 

 
August 1, 2018 
  
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
The Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, also known as, Proposition 65 
(Prop 65) is a California law that has been in effect since 1986 to promote clean drinking water 
and keep toxic substances that cause cancer and birth defects out of consumer products.   
Proposition 65 requires the State of California to publish a list of chemicals known to cause 
cancer or birth defects or other reproductive harm. This list, consisting of a wide range of 
naturally occurring and synthetic chemicals known to cause cancer or birth defects or other 
reproductive harm is updated at least once a year and has grown to include more than 1,000 
chemicals since it was first published in 1987. 
 

Prop 65 law requires that anyone at reasonable risk of exposure to be informed when 
substances classified as toxins are present. Proposition 65 enables Californians to make 
informed decisions about protecting themselves from exposure to these chemicals. It also 
prohibits California businesses from knowingly discharging significant amounts of listed 
chemicals into sources of drinking water.  

alphabroder is committed to providing quality, safe products to its customers.   As a 
best practice, we require the manufacturers of our Private Brand merchandise to purchase 
raw materials that meet or exceed Prop 65 safe harbor limits.  Our established testing 
program incorporates a vigorous Restricted Substance List (RSL) which all vendors, 
sources of materials, chemicals and other wares used within the total supply chain, 
supplied or used in producing alphabroder proprietary apparel brands must follow.   

Where there may be potential chemical risk, manufacturers are required to affix a clear and 
reasonable permanent written, printed, or graphic safe-harbor” warning label to or 
accompanying the product.  

 

WARNING: Cancer and Reproductive Harm - www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

Through the implementation of our testing program and the RSL, we trust that alphabroder 
private brand products falls within the safe harbor limits under Prop 65 regulations and thus 
do not require safe harbor warning labels to be attached.  

Questions about Prop65 requirements or inquiries related to product safety for alphabroder 
Private Brands may be addressed to the alphabroder Compliance department at 
cpsia@alphabroder.com.  

 

We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

http://oehha.ca.gov/prop65/prop65_list/Newlist.html
http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/
mailto:cpsia@alphabroder.com


 

 

 


